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Rappahannock County Public Schools recently participated in a voluntary State program to test our
Rappahannock County Elementary School’s drinking water for lead. This program was offered to all
Virginia public schools and child care facilities and specifically tests water fixtures that provide drinking
or cooking water to students.

In Rappahannock County Elementary School, a total of 158 fixtures were tested. None of those fixtures
present lead levels that exceed the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency {EPA)’s action level of 15 parts
per billion (ppb).

if you would like a copy of the complete testing results or more information about the findings, please
contact Dr. Robin Bolt at rbolt@rappahannockschools.us Monday through Friday.

Sincerely,

Dr. Robin Bolt
Executive Director of Administrative Services




